Robotics Team Honored

During its  regular
meeting on May 10th,
the Port Jefferson School

¢ District Board of Education
Srecognized the Earl L.
8Vandermeulen  Robotics
g leam for designing and
g constructing a complex
robot over a six-week
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period.

During the recognition
ceremony, team members
provided a demonstration
of their robot, which was
engineered to Scale a

wall and maneuver over
obstacles in a competition
setting.

The team most recently
participated in the 17th
annual Long Island
Regional FIRST, Robotics
Competition alongside
more than 2,000 students
from 50 high schools. The
event was held at Hofstra
University.

ROBOTICS TEAM HONORED - Members of the Port Jefferson Robotics Team

- w members were recognized by the Port Jefferson School District’s Board of Education

Q on May 10th. Pictured are teacher Brian Chalmers, Miles Kaming-Thanassi, Laul

¥ Slmmerlmg, teacher Kyle Dunlop, Tatum Hurney, Board of Education Vice President
e 2 Mark Doyle and Superintendent of Schools Dr. Kenneth Bossert. Photo courtesy of:
& Port Jefferson School District



